

October 30, 2017

## **OBCCTC** response to Truck Tag System Review and Recommendations Report

This Bulletin is notice to all stakeholders that the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) has posted on its website a copy of its response to the Cascadia Partners

Truck Tag System Review & Recommendations Report.

The OBCCTC's *Truck Tag Policy Paper* contains summaries of the *Truck Tag System Review and Recommendations Report* as well as stakeholder input into the report. The OBCCTC's response to the report and the stakeholder input is also outlined in the Policy Paper.

In preparing a final Truck Tag Policy, the OBCCTC will consider stakeholder feedback on its *Truck Tag Policy Paper*. Any stakeholder wishing to provide comments may do so in writing to the OBCCTC by no later than November 14, 2017.

Please provide your written comments to the OBCCTC at the following email address: Registrar@obcctc.ca

A copy of the report can be found on the OBCCTC website:

http://www.obcctc.ca

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

mother of.

Michael Crawford
Deputy Commissioner